
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LGBT History Month is an annual month-
long observance of LGBT history, and the 
history of the gay rights and related civil rights 
movements.  
El Mes de la Historia LGBT es una 
celebración anual de un mes de duración de 
la historia LGBT y la historia de los derechos 
de los homosexuales y los movimientos de 
derechos civiles relacionados. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Laurel Meadow Staff, 
 
 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year! I hope everyone had a 
wonderful and relaxing summer break and that the first month 
back into school went smoothly. The PTA has been hard at work 
planning out exciting and engaging events for the coming year.  
  

We invite you to join our PTA by becoming a member. Together 
we can give our children the best environment for learning. Joining 
is easy! Just scan the QR code above, or go to 
https://laurelmeadow.memberhub.com and activate your free 
account. It only takes five minutes, so join now! 
 

We have a few events planned for October so be sure to mark 
your calendars!  
· Our annual fundraiser, Boosterthon, with the school kicks off 

October 3. 
· The Fun Run for Boosterthon will be October 12 and YOU will 

be able to attend to cheer on your student(s). 
· 5th grade Parents/Guardians -  Check out page 2 for the 

RSVP for the Principal Coffee Chat. 
· Join us on Thursday, November 3rd for our next general PTA 

meeting at 5:30 p.m. in the library. 
 

We're looking forward to a great school year and hope we can 
count on you this year! The PTA is here to advocate for every 

child, so please reach out to us with any 
questions or concerns you may have. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Brandi Davis 
LMES PTA President  
laurelmeadowpta@gmail.com 
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Our PTA Mission Statement to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. 

National Principals Month? Visit 
www.principalsmonth.org/e-cards to send 
Principal Davis & Vice Principal Wilken an e-
card! 
¿Sabías que el Mes Nacional de los Direc-
tores? Visite www.principalsmonth.org/e-
cards para enviar una tarjeta electrónica al 
director Davis y al subdirector Wilken. 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

National Dyslexia Awareness Month 
El Mes Nacional de Concientización sobre 
la Dislexia  
#NationalDyslexiaAwarenessMonth 
 



The LMES PTA Hospitality Committee is hosting our sec-
ond Principal Coffee Chat for 5th Grade Parents & Guardi-
ans on October 27, 2022 at 8:30 am in the cafeteria.  
 

Principal Davis will be there to talk about the new House 
system. 
 

The PTA will have a variety of information available. 
 

Note you can send any adult to the meeting for you to gath-
er the information as long as they have been approved 

through the Raptor volunteer system. 
 

RSVP by October 23, 2022 for accurate counts please by scan-
ning the QR code or going to this web address 
https://tinyurl.com/yuyt8hmr 
 
 

Parents also play an important role in keeping children safe around the 
school bus. Younger children should be supervised at the bus stop. All 
children should know about the risks involved with getting on and off the 
school bus and ways to stay safe:  
· Get to the bus stop early. 
· Stay three giant steps away from the road 
· Not approach the school bus until it comes to a complete stop and the 

door opens. 
· Children who cross the street when getting on or off their school bus 

should be at least five giant steps (10 feet) in front of the bus. 
· Before stepping onto the roadway, they should look both ways for pass-

ing cars and wait for the OK signal from the school bus driver to cross. 
· Children should never walk behind the school bus 
· They should not attempt to pick up an item that is dropped outside of 

the bus without getting permission from the driver first. 
Everyone can improve the safety of children by letting others know 
that putting children’s lives at risk is not OK. 

Despite the fact that there are 
stop arm laws in all 50 states, 
it’s estimated that over 10 
million drivers illegally pass 
school buses every year. This 
poses a serious risk to chil-
dren who may not be aware 
of approaching traffic ob-
scured by the big yellow bus. 
There simply is no “safe” way 
to illegally pass the school 
bus. If the bus is stopping, 

children are present.  
 

It’s illegal to pass a school bus within the roadway as it drops off 
or picks up passengers—regardless of the direction of approach. 
When sharing the road with a school bus, motorists should drive 
at a slower pace and keep a safe distance. Under no circum-
stance should a motorist ever be within 10 feet of a school bus.  
 

Dear Laurel Meadow Families,  
  

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year.  
As we move together into this school year, the faculty and staff at 
Laurel Meadow Elementary School join me in saying we’re happy 
to have each of you as part of our learning community. Our facul-
ty and staff is dedicated to providing students a nurturing school 
environment, building positive relationships, focusing on the indi-
vidual growth of each child, and establishing high expectations 
for learning.  
  

This year, our school theme will once again be Lions Stick To-
gether.” We will continue to focus on providing a safe learning 
environment in which all students are inspired to achieve their 
fullest potential. We will continue to support the foundation of 
social and emotional development of our future community lead-
ers as they start the journey to becoming life ready. Our goal is 
for students to know that we care about them and we are commit-
ted to helping them grow not only academically, but socially and 
emotionally.  
  

Our teachers will continue to facilitate lessons that challenge 
students to imagine, create, assess, “and apply their knowledge 

to real-life scenarios. Using the Profile of a Hanover Graduate, we will 
provide our students experiences that support growth in becoming an 
empowered learner, globally engaged communicator, resilient individual, 
and responsible citizen.  It is our hope that their experiences at Laurel 
Meadow will prepare them for the many adventures awaiting them beyond 
elementary school.  
  

Lastly, please make sure you check out our PTA Website and look for the 
many places we could use your support this year as a volunteer. No job is 
too small and volunteering is a great way to meet other families! Please 
consider committing your time this school year. Together we can make a 
difference!  

 

If at any time I can be of service to you, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to me. 
  

Brad Davis 
Principal 
Laurel Meadow Elementary School 

Principal’s Corner 
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Keeping Children Safe Around the School Bus  

Principal Coffee Chats: 5th Grade 

 



 

 

Every 2 years, 7 million Americans turn 18 and become 
eligible to vote. These newly minted adults vote at a much 
lower rate than the general population. But we can change 
that — encourage the youth in your community to register 
to vote! #PTAVotes 

PTA.org/voterRegistration 

 

Virginia Deadline to register to vote, or update an existing 
registration: 

October 17, 2022 
(Voters may register after this date, through Election Day, and 
vote using a provisional ballot). 

 

Virginia Deadline to apply for a ballot to be mailed to you: 
October 28, 2022 

Your request must be received by your local voter registration 
office by 5:00 p.m. 

 

Virginia Voter registration offices open for early voting: 
Saturday, October 29, 2022 

Advocacy: Voter Registration 
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Arts in Education 

Advocacy: School Quality 
Profiles 

You can access Laurel Meadow’s 

Quality School Profile by scanning 

the QR code or going to this web 

address: 

https://tinyurl.com/ykkbv8xc 

All Hanover County Public Schools 

have achieved accreditation by the Virginia Department of Edu-

cation based upon results during the 2021-22 school year. 

#Report2Results #VAEducationExcellence  
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Fundraising: Boosterthon 

 



The LMES PTA Hospitality Commit-
tee needs volunteers for set up, serv-
ing, and clean up of the Principal 
Coffee Chat on October 27th. If you 
would like to volunteer please sign 
up by scanning the QR code below 
or going to this web address 

https://tinyurl.com/mpt3k3xw 

DEI 

Welcome back Lions! 
This year the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion committee 
of the LMES PTA will focus their efforts to provide in-
clusion for every school and PTA sponsored event. We 
want to make sure our students, faculty and staff un-
derstand how important they are to the LMES family. 
 

The Special Education Liaison will attend the upcoming 
Virginia State Special Education Advisory Committee 
in October. She will bring back all of the information 
and resources to share with our LMES family. The next 
Richmond area Special Education Advisory Committee 
will take place in November. Anyone can attend these 
meetings, but may only actively participate in the meet-
ing as a member of the 
committee. 
 

Have a great new school 
year!  

 

When you shop at Amazon, set your 
AmazonSmile to Laurel Meadow 
Elementary School PTA! Amazon will 
make a donation to Laurel Meadow 
Elementary School PTA for each eligibly 
purchase you make.  
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Community Programs 

OUR BOOSTERTHON SPONSERS 
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LMES PTA, 8248 Lee-Davis Road, Mechanicsville, VA 23111  Phone: 804-723-2040 Email: laurelmeadowpta@gmail.com 


